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youth further straining social safety nets. With 81.3% of Gambian women working in agriculture 
and retail trade, the impact is felt disproportionately by them. Reported cases of gender-based 
violence have increased during the pandemic requiring more effective efforts to better protect 
women. The Commission also called for strengthened strategic partnerships between the United 
Nations regional and sub-regional organizations and IFIs in support of peacebuilding priorities in 
The Gambia. 
 
The Commission noted the significant contributions of the Peacebuilding Fund in support of 
peacebuilding in The Gambia, with a total investment of US$20 million since March 2017 in 
support of transitional justice, security sector reform, women and youth empowerment and other 
peacebuilding priorities. The Commission expressed hope that the replenishment of the PBF in 
January 2021 will enable the Fund to continue to support critical peacebuilding priorities in The 
Gambia and other conflict-affected settings around the world.  
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